A A R S RSN AR s

i

SBHONE : 3978 SUNDERLAND.

‘glugh’z Register of Shipping,
55, Fawcett Street,

Sunderland, 8th June 1934.

‘Dear 8ir,

In reply to your letter of the 7th instant, regarding the
gunderland First Entry Report No.31427 on the machinery for Messrs.
R. & W. Hawthorn Leslie's No.594, we have to state that the vessel was
brought from the River Tyne to Sunderland without aecon?cd.ation spaces
being fitted out and after installation of propelling ma.ehinery , was
returned to the Tyne for completion.

The electric instsllation has not been effected at this port
and is being deelt with by the Newcastle Surveyors who will report on
game in due course,

We are, Dear 8ir,
Yours faithfully,
THE SURVEYORS,
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